Dear Calvary Chapel Congregation,

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for your generous donations to the soldiers serving in the military. Your unwavering support and kindness have made a significant impact on the lives of those who sacrifice so much for our country.

The contributions from everyone have provided our soldiers with essential supplies, comfort items, and a reminder that they are not forgotten. Your thoughtful gifts bring a sense of home and community to those stationed far from their families and loved ones.

Your dedication to supporting our military personnel exemplifies the spirit of compassion and service that defines the congregation. Please know that your efforts are deeply appreciated by all who benefit from your generosity.

On behalf of all the soldiers, thank you for your continued prayers, donations, and encouragement. Your support means the world to us and serves as a powerful reminder of the goodness and unity within our nation.

With Sincere Gratitude, Jeannette Rodriguez Soldier Kiran Kumar's mother

